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May 21, 2021
To our Visitors, Spcnsors, Vendors and Friends,

On April 21%. the North Ridgeville Corn Festival announced that due to issues involved with the
COVID-19 pandemic, namely the uncertainty of the COVID-19 restrictions at the time of the
festival and the lack of sufficient planning time, the Corn Festival Committee felt that it would
not be possible to put the event on this year. With the recent lifting of the restrictions by the
governor and discussions with the Lorain County Health Dept., the committee met and are
pleased to announce that we will have the Corn Festival Aug.13-15 and bring back the highlight
of the summer in the City of North Ridgeville.

Due to the relative short time to organize the event and the fact that we have a shortage of
volunteers, it will not be an easy task. The Corn Festival Committee is seeking volunteer
support from the community. If you would like to support us by volunteering some of your time
to help us have a successful event, please come to the Pavilion at South Central Park next to the
concession stand on Tuesday May 25%. at 7pm (rain or shine) to learn how you can help us
celebrate our 46" North Ridgeville Corn Festival.

We would like to thank our sponsors, volunteers, and the community of North Ridgeville for
their past support and look forward to seeing everyone at the 2021 North Ridgeville Corn
Festival.

Sincerely,

The North Ridgeville Corn Festival Committee
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John Butkowski, President



